
A special meeting of the Truman City Council was held October 24, 2016 at 5:00 p.m.  

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Brownlee.   

 

     Present:  Councilors Hendricksen, Mosloski 

     Absent:   Councilor Ebert 

 

     The purpose of the special meeting was to discuss purchasing a used jetter/vacuum 

truck for cleaning sewers. 

 

1.  JETTER/VACUUM TRUCK PURCHASE 

     Street Superintendent John Bosshart and public utilities representatives Gary 

Greenwald and Judi Davis were present to discuss the quote from MacQueen Equipment 

for the purchase of a used jetter/vacuum truck for cleaning storm and sanitary sewers.  

MacQueen will send a representative down soon to show staff how to use the various 

sized nozzles.  Bosshart had all his questions and concerns answered last week by 

salesman Kevin Fischer and recommends purchasing the unit.  Greenwald said the 

camera system that Fischer showed the staff wasn’t what they are looking for and he 

recommended waiting until next year to purchase a real time camera system.  Councilor 

Mosloski asked if MacQueen will stand behind the unit next spring when the unit first 

gets used.  Greenwald said the PUC will be jetting sanitary sewers yet this fall.  

Discussed selling the old jetter and vac.  The old vac doesn’t have much value left.  

Bosshart will check into selling the old units. 

     A motion was made by Mosloski, seconded by Hendricksen to purchase a 1993 

Guzzler B26680 jetter/vacuum truck from MacQueen Equipment for $57,006 with the 

costs split jointly with Truman Public Utilities.  All yeas – carried. 

     The truck is subject to the State vehicle excise tax when the unit is licensed later. 

 

2.  ADJOURN 

     A motion was made by Hendricksen, seconded by Mosloski to adjourn.  All yeas – 

carried.  Time:  5:28 p.m. 

  

 

 

 

                                   Monte Rohman, Clerk 

 


